
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTANT GENERAL 
(A&E)-I, MAHARASHTRA

CIRCULAR

Headquarters is coming out with a movie to be exhibited during Audit Diwas 

2022. The movie would be symbolic of the institution of the C&AG, and it aims to reach 

out to a wider audience beyond the Department. It would cover all dimensions of the 

department and stakeholders and cover inter-alia, history, significance, global impact and 

way forward.

Suggestions are invited from all employees to share their ideas for this movie. 
Suggestions may be given on the type of film, theme, concept, content, scope, structure, 
storyline, narrative etc. for the movie.

The suggestions should reach Admn.I section on or before 20-04-2022 for onward 

transmission to Headquarters.

(Authority: Principal Accountant General’s order dated 18-04-2022)

Sd/-
Dy.Accountant General/Admn

No. Admn.I./Audit Diwas 2022/35 Date: - 18-04-2022

Copy for information to: -

1. All Brach Officers.

2. All Section Officers/Asstt. Accounts Officers are requested to bring the contents of 

this circular to the notice of all concerned.

3. Sr.Accounts Officer/EDP with a request to upload on office website.

Sr. Accounts Officer/Admn.I


